
-J i«->Jt f
•V- ^J

(̂ DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

National Institutes of Health
Bethesda, Maryland 20892

June 21, 1994

Dr. Harold E. Varmus
Director
National Institutes of Health
Building 1 Room 114
9000 Rockville Pike
Bethesda, MD 20892

Dear Dr. Varmus:

On behalf of the Office of Science Education Policy, I would like
to thank you for your role in making the NIH Mini-Med School
Program such a success.

The most important part of the program's success was its teachers.
Your lecture and discussion on Cancer provided valuable information
and was enthusiastically received by the participants.

Your time and investment in creating a public that understands
science is greatly appreciated. We look forward to working with
you again.

Sincerely,

Bonnie R. Kalberer
Director
Office of Science Education Policy


